
From: Partha Sarathy
To: Statements
Subject: Deny Aqua America rate increase
Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 10:50:40 PM

Hi,

Please deny the proposed rate increase for Water consumers like me in the Charlotte area. If you need any additional
information about my service address or Aqua Account #, please reach out to me.

Thanks
Partha Sarathy
980-636-3087
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